
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Tuesday 28th January, we will be holding an exciting reading event called Bedtime 

Stories. At 4.15pm, we are inviting children in Year 1 and Year 2 to come back to school 

wearing pyjamas or cosy clothes, bring a teddy and enjoy some wonderful stories. The 

children must be accompanied by an adult.  

 

The children will have the opportunity to listen to different staff members read a variety of 

stories throughout the event, tuck into biscuits and juice and share the experience with 

their school friends and the adults they have brought along.  

 

We would absolutely love for you to join us. If you and your child(ren) would like to come 

along, please fill in the form below and return it by Friday 24th January.  

 

We look forward to sharing this experience with you.   

 

 

 

 

Mr Flavell 

Assistant Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

My child(ren) will be attending Bedtime Stories for Year 1 & 2 on Tuesday 28th January, at 

4.15pm.   

 

Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………………… Class: ………….. 

 

Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………………… Class: ………….. 

 

Adult attending with the child(ren): ………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………. Date: ……………………………………….. 


